
October 05, 2020 

Patricia Bandel
St. Catherine of Siena
1310 Bayswater Ave
Burlingame, CA 94010

Dear Patricia: 

I am writing to notify you that the St. Catherine of Siena School's application for a waiver 
to provide in-person instruction has been approved. The school may proceed with in-
person instruction starting on October 13, 2020, as proposed in your application.  

Please stay informed of any updates to state and county guidance as we collectively continue to work 
towards keeping our communities healthy and safe. The best way to do this is by adding your email to 
the following listserv from the County of San Mateo: 
https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/CASMATEO/subscriber/new?topic_id=CASMATEO_275 

Sincerely, 

Brian Oh 
County of San Mateo 
SMC Health Liaison to Education 
HLT_Education@smcgov.org 




